
 

 

TH/JB 
 

April 2019  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Parents’ Evening – Thursday 25 April 2019  
 
I am writing to inform you that the Year 7 Parents’ Evening will be held on Thursday 25 April from 3.45pm to 
6.45pm. This will provide you with an opportunity to discuss your child’s current progress with individual 
subject teachers and to discuss with them strategies to maximise future achievement and success. 
  
For discussion of more general issues, senior staff and members of the pastoral and support team will be 
available throughout the evening without appointment in the Leonardo Gallery including:  Mr Beecroft – 
Progress Leader; Mrs Day – Pastoral Manager; and Mr Truran – Deputy Headteacher. Teaching staff will be 
seated in the areas shown below, and we would be grateful if you would register at the desk upon arrival. 
 

 Main Hall for Mathematics, Science, ICT, PE and Languages. 

 Year 7 Social Area for Humanities (History, Geography and Philosophy & Ethics) 

 Year 8 Social Area for Art, Music, Design and Technology 

 Library for English and Drama 
 

Further information and a guide will be provided on the evening when you sign in.   
 

All Parents’ Evening appointments can be made using the Online Booking System.  This will allow parents to 
book appointments with teachers. The appointments are 5 minutes in length and are available on a strictly 
first come, first served basis.  We hope this will make for a worthwhile and purposeful evening.  

 
To book appointments https://holdernessacademy.parentseveningsystem.co.uk . If you do not have access 
to online facilities or experience difficulties, please telephone 01482 899315 and select Option 3 for IT 
Support.  Alternatively, you can email parentsevening@holderness.academy for support.  Please remember 
to include your full name, child’s name and subjects you wish to book. The appointment booking system 
will be available from 10.00am on Wednesday 3 April 2019 to 11.00am Wednesday 24 April.  

   
If you are unable to attend the Parents’ Evening, and would like feedback on your child’s progress, please 
contact the main office on 01482 899315 or email office@holdernesss.academy . 
   
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 

Mr D. Beecroft 
Year 7 Progress Leader  
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